
 

and 

The Kennebunkport Public Health Department  

Invite you to participate in a Book Discussion on 

Wednesday June 15, 2022 

 at 9:45 AM in Back Garden 
 Questionable weather? Join us in the Library Community Room. 

 

 

Possessions overwhelming you?  

Looking for motivation to continue your “spring 

cleaning?” 

Join staff from the Louis T. Graves Memorial Public 

Library and the Kennebunkport Public Health 

Department for a discussion on freeing yourself 

(and your family) from a lifetime of clutter!  

 

Copies of the book “The Gentle Art of Swedish Death Cleaning: How to 

Free Yourself and Your Family from a Lifetime of Clutter,” by 

Margareta Magnusson are available at Graves Library. 

Not able to read the book in advance? Please join us for the discussion!! 

Questions?  

Call Graves Library at: 967-2778 or the Public Health Office at 967-4401 

In event of questionable weather-please use the side door off parking lot to enter for event! 

 

This International Bestseller is a wonderful way to help us all think about what 
possessions are truly important to us and which ones we can let go of. 


